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Press Release 

interlift 2025 underlines its status as the 

world's leading trade fair  

interlift will take place at a new location for the first time in 

2025: From 14 to 17 October 2025, the lift industry will meet at 

Messe Nürnberg. It is already clear that the world's leading 

trade fair and the new location are winning over the industry. 

Numerous exhibitors, including some newcomers, have 

already registered to take part in interlift in Nuremberg in 2025. 

It is therefore becoming apparent that interlift will grow in 

terms of exhibition space. 

Nuremberg – Around one and a half years before interlift 2025, the 

trade fair is very well booked: Over 250 exhibitors from more than 

20 countries have already registered and will receive their 

placements in the coming weeks. These include two collectives 

from Italy and one each from India and China. Halls 1, 3, 3A, 3C, 4 

and 4A at Messe Nürnberg will be the new home of interlift 2025. 

Nuremberg - international exhibition centre 

With the high internationality of the event, interlift is well placed in 

Nuremberg. Nuremberg is a central transport hub with excellent 

connections to the various transport routes. At the intersection of 

several motorways, centrally located on the Deutsche Bahn rail 

network and with an international airport, Nuremberg can be 

reached quickly and easily. The city has an excellent infrastructure 

and impresses with its clear layout and good connections to the S-

Bahn and U-Bahn. In addition, there is a wide range of hotels in the 

city of Nuremberg and the surrounding area, so that there are also 

sufficient hotel beds available during trade fair periods. 

Messe Nürnberg: new home of interlift 

Messe Nürnberg is one of the top 15 trade fair centres in the world 

and offers an ideal infrastructure for exhibitors and visitors. interlift 
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2025 is housed in Halls 1, 3, 3A, 3C, 4 and 4A and is connected to 

the two large entrance areas and congress centres NCC Ost and 

NCC Mitte, which offer numerous rooms and halls with a wide range 

of options for presentations, meetings and supporting events.  

New location, well-established team 

The proven interlift team at trade fair organiser AFAG, and VFA-

Interlift e.V. as the technical sponsor, will also be the contact 

partners at the new location and look forward to welcoming lift 

experts from all over the world to Nuremberg in the future. Up-to-

date information at www.interlift.de/en/ 

Next stopover: Dubai – The Elevator Show 2024 

While interlift will not take place until 2025, the new lift trade fair in 

Dubai is already in the starting blocks. Over 80 exhibitors are 

expected at The Elevator Show Dubai 2024 from 16 to 18 

September at the Dubai World Trade Centre, presenting a wide 

range of lift components. The Elevator Show Dubai offers the lift 

industry a platform in the Middle East, a thriving region. Dubai is 

easily accessible internationally and many nationalities do not 

require a visa to enter the country.  

Participants can already register at the following link:  

https://www.elevatorshowdubai.com/en/  
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